
Greetings Everyone,  

I am Mr. Ternale Robinson. I am so thrilled to be a new member of the Sedalia staff and school 

community. I will be serving you as the Assistant Principal. A little bit about myself, I am originally from 

Sampson County, North Carolina which is located near the eastern part of the state. My professional 

background runs over a 16-year span as an educator. I hold a bachelor’s degree in Human Performance 

and Wellness from Saint Augustine University in Raleigh North Carolina, a master’s degree in Special 

Education, Ashford University   and post-master’s degree in School Administration Gardner Webb 

University. It is my belief that it takes a village to raise a child. By working together as a team with 

teachers and parents, I want to continue providing Sedalia Elementary school students with an excellent 

learning experience in an inclusive and welcoming environment. Again, I am extremely excited for this 

new journey, and I am looking forward to learning and growing with you. If I can be of assistance, please 

feel free to contact me. Let’s make it a wonderful school year.  

 

Thanks, 

Mr. Robinson     

                                                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          


